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There has been a total lack of consultation. This is not the right place, there was a failure to properly compare sites
beforehand.
The damage to the countryside and loss of habitat throughout the entire route of the cable will be catastrophic. Something
this big is not going to be hidden out of sight. How can this devastation be considered in the best interests of progress, to
make energy green?
Kent Street will be ruined and the A272 will be at a standstill. 
There will be a huge impact on the village of Cowfold, queuing traffic and pollution.


